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School Games Cross Country
A group of our Year 5 & 6 children attended another
local School Games event at Howard Primary Academy
this week.  The cross country event was really well
attended by a large number of local schools and Team
Barrow put in another great performance.  We were
particularly proud of Harry, Isobel, Alfie & Lochlan who
all finished well inside the top 10!

Dates for Your Diary

 September
  29th  ‘Settling in Reports’  out for Y1-Y6

 October
  2nd  School clubs start
  2nd King Edward’s School talk to Y6 families - 3.15pm
  3rd  Open Event for prospective EYFS parents
  11th  Reception Parent Consultation Meetings
  17th Year 2 History off the Page Day
  19th Year 4 West Stow trip
  19th EYFS Reading Meeting
  23rd- 27th Half Term

  30th  - PD Day

Democracy in Action!
We began the process of electing our new Senior Pupil Team
from Year 6 this week.  The whole school has taken part in
this democratic process to choose our Senior Pupils.  After
listening to their amazing speeches in assembly earlier this
week, the combined votes of the staff and children are now
being counted to enable us to appoint our elected represent-
atives.  We’re looking forward to finding out in assembly on
Monday next week which candidates have been chosen by
our school community.

Whole School Notices
●Afternoon Pick Up - A polite reminder to all families to

please leave the school premises immediately after pick-
ing up your children.  Please do not use the play equip-
ment in either the Reception outdoor area or the trim
trail on the field.   Barrow Extra use the outside
areas/play equipment before and after school and these
areas need to be clear for safeguarding reasons.  Thank
you for your support.

●Medication in school -  please ensure that all medication
is handed into the school office.  We will only accept
prescribed medicines if these are in-date, labelled,
provided in the original container as dispensed by a
pharmacist and include instructions for administration,
dosage and storage.



Our full Autumn Term after school clubs programme begins next week.  Please see details below.  There are still a
few spaces on some clubs throughout the week.  If you haven’t yet signed up then please enquire at the office.
Please note that cooking club is full.

Autumn Term Clubs

Georgie Mai
(Y2) had the
best time
competing at
the Sunshine
Tour at
Hickstead last
weekend.  It
was only her 4th

big show of her
career and we
were delighted
to hear how
well she did for
her age.

Georgie Mai
completed in
nine difference
classes and was
placed in every
class but one.  She was was also reserve champion and then
came 3rd in the championship round.  What a fantastic
performance from our very young riding star!

Please share your out of school successes with us!  Drop an
email to the office.  We love to hear your news!

Riding Success for Georgie Mai!
We were sad to say goodbye last week to two of
our long term and much loved members of staff.
Miss McLachlan, from the Reception Team,  has
decided to pursue a new career path and return to
education. We wish her all the very best with her
new venture - we will no doubt still see and
welcome her around school when she returns as a
parent.

We also said a fond  farewell to Mrs Stone, from
the lunchtime and Barrow Extra teams, who has
decided to take more time to enjoy retirement. We
are very grateful to both ladies for their service and
dedication to Barrow over the years and wish them
both well for the future.

Staff Farewells

MDSA Vacancy
We are seeking to recruit a flexible, professional and
hardworking individual to join our busy Midday
Supervisor team.  Shifts are available over the
lunchtime period Monday – Friday.  Flexible days and
working patterns are available.  For further details, to
arrange a chat or to pickup an application form, please
contact the school office.





I am pleased to share with you the attached informative wall poster that serves as a reminder of the key steps to
ensure children's  safety  in the digital world. This  poster  not only reinforces  online  safety  practices but also
encourages open conversations within your home setting. The information serves as a constant visual reminder of
the significance of  online  safety. Feel free to print it off and display it at home to help reinforce your home
boundaries when accessing the internet.

Mrs Woodland – Designated Safeguarding Lead






